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Mr. David Cullinane, TD, 

Dail Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

6th May 2021 

 

PQ 19693/21 and 19694/21 * To ask the Minister for Health the breakdown of capital project funding applied for each 

year since 2015 inclusive by hospital, hospital groups to HSE estate; the details of the nature and a general summary of the 

project; the stage which each project is at; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -David Cullinane 

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Questions which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

Attached please find the breakdown of capital submissions as requested.  The response includes the 

current status (January 2021) of all projects submitted for Capital funding which have progressed to the 

Capital Plan or are currently in submission stage since 2015. The projects have been broken down by 

Hospital Group and Hospital. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates   


